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SUMMARY 

Repeals Interstate Compact on the Placement of Children. Enacts Interstate Compact for the 
Placement of Children. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure allows the Interstate Commission for the Placement of Children to exempt from 
public disclosure information or official records to the extent that they would adversely affect 
personal privacy rights or proprietary interest. 

If the public records were instead subject to mandatory disclosure under public records law, the 
public could receive information about children whose care is being arranged by a public or 
private child placing agency, information regarding the placement of those children in homes or 
facilities, and information relating to the homes, facilities and agencies involved in caring for or 
placing the children. 


